
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

I have the pleasure to inform you that in january, 20th, 2016, the Board of school's postgraduate of the 

University of Trento and Verona has appointed you as lecturer for the academic year 2015/2016 on the 

grounds of your documented competence and your experience in legal profession 


